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Welcome to the first community newsletter of 2022.  

The year has kicked off with a variety of BPSS events across Barnet where we have welcomed lots of new students 

and schools.  

BPSS Events  

Spring Term 

We are excited to 

announce an action 

packed spring term full 

of events and 

opportunities for young 

people in Barnet. The 

events range from Key 

Stage 1 multi skills 

festivals, a variety of 

inclusive events and our 

competitive 

tournaments.  

All schools across Barnet 

are welcomed to each of 

our events and we hope 

to engage even more 

children in 2022. 

 

Secondary Volleyball 

Our first event of 2022 was our new U15 Mixed Volleyball tournament held at 

East Barnet School. Well done to all of the students that participated and to the 

winners, East Barnet for taking home the gold medal. 

 

New Age Kurling 

51 students from primary and secondary schools joined 

us to show off their skills at our inclusive New Age Kurling  

competition. Well done to all of the students who  

represented their school and congratulations to  

Goldbeaters and Copthall for winning the gold medals. 

 

Secondary Girls Badminton 

8 teams took to the badminton courts to compete in the girl’s badminton 

tournament this half term. The girls demonstrated fair play and leadership 

whilst scoring, along with passion and enthusiasm whilst playing. Well done to 

all of the teams and to St Michael’s Catholic Grammar School who won the gold 

medals. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on 

our social media platforms 

 

       @Barnet Sport 
 

        @Barnet Sport 
 

    Barnet Partnership       
for School Sport 

 
     Barnet Partnership for 

School Sport 
 
Barnet Partnership for 
School Sport  

 

 

 

Primary Girls Football Tournament 

265 talented female footballers took to the powerleague to compete in the 

BPSS Yr 5/6 Football tournament. The standard of football on display was a 

joy to watch with a lovely atmosphere from all players, school staff and 

spectators. Congratulations to Garden Suburb Junior school and Martin 

Primary school who took home the gold medals. 

 

 

                    

 

 

   

Primary Netball Tournament 

We welcomed 320 students at our primary netball tournaments this term. It 

was a pleasure to see all of the talented and enthusiastic players return to the 

courts. Well done to all of the students that attended the tournaments! 

Congratulations to our two winners; Martin primary school and Kerem. 

We are already looking forward to our borough finals on Wednesday 23rd 

February. 

 

 

Leadership 

A huge thank you to the leaders from St James Catholic High school and 

Copthall School who have played a vital role in the BPSS events this term. 

They have been fantastic role models in their officiating, umpiring and 

refereeing roles, demonstrating patience and enthusiasm throughout.   
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GLL Sport Foundation Funding 
 

GSF supports local athletes help reach their potential through relevant training 

programmes, funding and resources.  

The foundation provides athletes across 65 areas of the UK with financial help, 

physiotherapy, a ‘Better’ Gym membership and more.   

 

The GLL Sport Foundation applications are OPEN and it could help unlock future 

professional athletes if you can help spread the word across the Barnet community 

through your respective sports clubs.  

  

APPLY NOW  

  

Athletes from across the UK can apply for support through the GLL Sport Foundation 

via the online portal at: www.gllsportfoundation.org  Applications close 20th 

February 2022.   

                                                

 

https://www.gllsportfoundation.org/
http://www.gllsportfoundation.org/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GLL FAB Cards 

To support and encourage 

Barnet residents to live a 

more active and healthier 

lifestyle, each and every 

resident is entitled to a free 

FAB Card 

The FAB Card gives 

residents access to a range 

of benefits including: 

•     Access to all Barnet 

leisure centres 

 Up to 50% discounts 

off activity prices 

•      FREE swimming for 

children aged under 8* 

•      Young people aged 8–

15 swim for ONLY £1.00 

And much more! 

For full details, terms and 

conditions or to sign up, 

please visit 

better.org.uk/fab-hub 

 

file://///wsa-vfs01.wsa.internal/staff$/kbailey27.302/Documents/2020-21/Newsletter/better.org.uk/fab-hub


 

February Camps 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


